
 



Subcommittee Reports 
 
Campus Landscape and Outdoor Art 
Deb Horner reported that the new milepost sign is up at West Ridge.  At its next 
meeting, CLOA will discuss the possibility of displaying a sculpture by Jamie 
Hollingsworth and Lorien Nettleton at the West Ridge Plaza, with the intention 
that both the milepost sign and the sculpture will be part of the 5/19/08 



into Arctic Health, the Virology Lab is moving along well, there is parking lot work 
being done at Bristol Bay, landscape improvements at Chukchi, Facilities is 
struggling with the elements of fitting and installing an elevator in Constitution 
Hall to make it ADA compliant, the Art wing remodel will be in full swing after the 
semester, the SFOS Lena Point facility is 75% complete, and there is new paint, 
carpet, siding and roofing planned for parts of the Kuskokwim Campus this 
summer. 
 
The bid to remodel room 116 of the Eielson Building came in so high, reported 
Deb, that other options for space usage are being discussed.  
 
Public Comment Period 
ASUAF representative Adrian Tribel 



 
Colville House Project 
Recently Dave Miller and Deb Horner met separately with the Honors Program 
students.  The students have settled on the house at 709 Chandalar as their 
program’s future home, which is necessitated by the planned demolition of the 
Copper Lane House in which the program currently is housed.  The Honors 
students plan to submit a proposal for renovation of the house to MPC at its next 
meeting, in the hopes of getting MPC’s endorsement. 
 
Other 
MPC discussed the mission of the North Campus and Circulation and Parking 
subcommittees.    There was some disagreement about whether there is a need 
to continue these subcommittees, one argument being that some issues are 
operational and perhaps should be dealt with by Facilities.  Deb’s belief is that not 
only are the subcommittees defined as standing committees in the MPC bylaws, 
they serve as an important public venue for issues. 
 
Next Meeting 
The next MPC meeting is Thursday, 4/10/08, at 9 a.m. in the CCR. 
 
DLM 
 


